
Dear Homeowner, 

All communities have changing aspects over the years, ours is not an exception. 

We have more children playing, more people enjoying the walking trail, and more 

neighbors using our newly renovated pool, and the pavilion.  

It is important we observe our Bylaws and guidelines to ensure a community that 

is not only enjoyable but maintains an environment of safety.  

Attached is a partial section of the Design Guidelines as amended May 2021, 

regarding parking and speeding. Please read and observe these rules as they are 

fined offenses. 

Important Highlights: 

- Speed limit s 25mph for streets and 10mph for alleys, if there are any 

parked vehicles be mindful that a child or dog could suddenly dart out in 

front of your vehicle.   

- Vehicles must not block or park in front of any neighbor’s mailbox or 

driveway (if you are having guests or workmen over, please advise them of 

this rule)  

- Be courteous and park in front of your house, not your neighbors if you 

need to temporarily do so. 

- Always be mindful that emergency vehicles need a lot of room maneuver.  

 

If you do not have a copy of the Design Guidelines, contact Nancy at SBB, 972-

960-2800 to obtain a copy. Please also be mindful that any improvements i.e., 

painting, landscaping, roof replacement, fences, etc. require the submission of an 

ARC from PRIOR to any improvement being made.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Highland Creek Manor Board of Directors. 

 

 








